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Important Dates 

 

Thursday 2nd March - Book Swap 

 

2nd March to 13th March - 

Sponsored read  

 

Wednesday 8th March Crucial 

Crew Trip 

 

Friday 10th March - PJ day 

Home Learning 

Weekly homework is set every 

Friday and is due back into class 

on the 

following 

Thursday. 

 

Weekly 

homework is: 

• Spellings 

• Maths– Revision books 

• Reading– Revision books 

 

The half-termly homework is a 

Maths Investigation. This is due 

back on 31.03.2023 

PE  

This half-term, our PE unit of work is Athletics and 

Handball. PE is timetabled to take place every 

Thursday and Friday.  

Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit in school 

- A plain white t-shirt, black shorts and trainers.  

Dear Families, 

 

Welcome back to the start of the this half-term. We hope you had an 

enjoyable February break. We have an exciting half-term ahead of 

us full of learning. 

 

In Maths, the children have already begun 

to focus on Area, Perimeter and Graphs. 

They are working on finding the area, 

perimeter, and missing lengths of shapes. In 

addition, the children are examining the 

data from different types of graphs. In 

English, the children are reading the book, 

‘The Empire Windrush’ by Jillian Powel, 

about The Empire Windrush that sailed from 

Jamaica to Britain in 1948, with passengers on board hoping for a 

better life ahead in England. In Writing, the children create a 

Newspaper Report on a natural disaster 

and write an autobiography. The children 

will continue to develop their spelling, 

grammar and punctuation skills, including 

relative clauses, past progressive tense, 

hyphens and parenthesis.  

 

Within the wider curriculum, the children will learn about South 

America in Geography, sewing in Design and Technology and Light 

in Science.  

Miss Gabriel,  Mrs E Bishop & Mrs A McArdle 

The Y6 team 

Home Reading Challenge 

This half-term, your child has been set the 

challenge of reading 25+ times. Please ensure 

that an adult records the home reading in the 

home-academy link book. All home reading 

must be completed by 31.03.2023 

Please visit our website for more information. https://www.admiralsacademy.co.uk/ 


